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City of Aurora        December 1, 2020 

Planning & Zoning 

77 S. Broadway 

Aurora IL 60505 

 

 

Ms. Tracey Vacek 

Please accept this as our formal request for an extension of our special use 

permit for the property located at 1415 Corporate Blvd. Aurora, IL until 

12/31/2021.  In addition to the extension, it is agreed and understood that the 

dispensary will be substantially complete by such date and open no later than 

one year from the special use extension approval. The reason for this request is 

due to a change in policy with respect to licensing by the State of Illinois which 

no longer issues “conditional registration licenses” (as referenced in the prior 

special use documentation) and therefore will require completion of the premises 

and full inspection by the State prior to any registration or licensing, conditional 

or otherwise.  

Thank you, 

James P. Hughes Jr. 

 
 
 
 


